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CN: AJA 16-0061

ADVISORY No. 09-2017

TO : ALL HEALTH MAINTENANCE ORGANIZATIONS (HMOs)
DOING BUSINESS IN THE PHILIPPINES

SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF ACTUARIAL VALUATION REPORT AND
ACTUARIAL STUDIES OF HMOs AS OF 31 DECEMBER 2016

DATE : 18 MAY 2017

In relation to requirements of the Circular Letter 2017-32 and Advisory No. 07-2017
dated 11 and 03 May 2017 respectively, please be advised that the submission of the
items (E) Actuarial Valuation Report and (F) Actuarial Studies under Annex “A” of the
said circular is extended up to 30 June 2017.

Please be

S—

Head Office: P.O. Box 3589 Manila FAX No. 522-14-34 Tel. Nos. 523-84-61 to 70 Website: www.insurance.gov.ph



